
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Renshaw, Mark
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 9:00 AM
To: Williamson, Alec
Cc: Rodgers, Jim
Subject: FW: Site Selection & Concept Report

6/19/2009

Morning Alec, 
  
I am trying to find out who the right contact person is in regard to the site selection and concept report for the bored 
tunnel on your end.  I have been talking to Jim Rodgers and he is trying to find out how much time he needs to allot 
to the process over the next biennium.  This process can take up to 6 months for the concept report and a year for 
the site selection report.  Are these already being pursued on your end?  If not whom do I need to contact to help 
facilitate this process.  Are you able to answer this or refer me to who can?  On the SR 520 project, they thought they 
had the site selected and found out later that they needed to complete this process for the new bridge facility and had 
to jump through hoops to get this done. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Mark C. Renshaw 
Asst. Superintendent 
WSDOT Area 5 Maintenance 
Office 425-739-3733 
Cell 206-949-8997 
 

From: Rodgers, Jim  
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 2:17 PM 
To: Renshaw, Mark 
Cc: Allen, Archie 
Subject: RE: Site Selection & Concept Report 
 
Sounds good. Talk to you next week 
  
Jim Rodgers, Architect 
360.705.7368 
  
 

From: Renshaw, Mark  
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 1:59 PM 
To: Rodgers, Jim 
Cc: Allen, Archie 
Subject: RE: Site Selection & Concept Report 
 
Thanks Jim!  I will be getting back to next week after I speak with the project office.   
 

From: Rodgers, Jim  
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 9:37 AM 
To: Renshaw, Mark 
Cc: Allen, Archie 
Subject: Site Selection & Concept Report 



 
Mark, 
Per our discussion. Attached are the Site Selection (5/7/09) & Concept Report () recently completed for 520 
maintenance facility. As I mentioned, these were actually completed in reverse. Site Selection should be completed 
prior to the Concept Report. The completed Concept Report served the purpose of Due Diligence in the site selection 
process. Let me know what you find out from Alec.  
  
I am trying to identify what my commitments to projects like 520 and Alaskan Way will be over the course of the next 
biennium and beyond. Look forward to hearing from you. Thanks 
  
Jim Rodgers, Architect 
360.705.7368 
  

6/19/2009


